From: Nick overton I

Sent: 08 February 2021 12:16
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: The Chestnuts, Green Lane, Algarkirk, Boston, PE20 2AD

Good afternoon Sharon,
| can clarify that it is really an application to discharge the condition and in that case can you
please send me the refund request form?

Kind Regards
Nick

Nick Overton BSc, MRICS
NiCAD Consultancy Services Ltd
The Hollies,

Thornimans Lane,

Frampton

PE20 1AJ

m: 07775641461

c: I

On 8 Feb 2021, at 11:49, planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> wrote:

Good morning,

We are in receipt of an application for the above address from the Planning Portal with reference
PP-09463878.

| would be grateful if you could clarify that you wish to discharge condition 4, to submit details of the
parking arrangements, of planning permission B/20/0393, rather than for removal or variation of the
condition. If this is the case, the incorrect form and fee has been submitted. We do not necessarily
require a new application form to do this, it would just need to be confirmed in writing.

| hope this clarifies the situation for you. Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any
gueries regarding this matter.

Regards,

Sharon

Technical Support Officer

Tel: 01205 314305

E-mail: planning@boston.gov.uk
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